
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Director, 

CApIC-ACE 

Covenant University, 

Ota, Ogun State. 

 

Dear Sir, 

23rd September 2024 

 

 

IMPACT OF THE CApIC-ACE CENTRE TO OUR RESEARCH 
I hereby write to acknowledge the impact of the CApIC-ACE to our research and our institution.  

We have benefited from the services of your Centre in our research activities such as in our recent antimalarial 

research and we will publishing the research work in reputable journal soonest.  

We count on your support for further and deeper collaboration in order to expand the frontiers of knowledge and 

bring benefit to mankind in general. 

Should you wish to contact me, please do not hesitate to contact me at directorcentrallab@bellsuniversity.edu.ng. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
 

Dr. Paul M. Osamudiamen 

Ag, Director, CTRL 

Bells University of Technology.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Only the best is good for Bells…….. 

Ag. Director, 
Dr. P.M. Osamudiamen 

KM 8, Idiroko Road, Benja Village 
P.M.B 1015, Ota, Ogun 
State 

Telefax: 039-722620 

Email: info@bellsuniversity.edu.ng 

Website:www.bellsuniversity.edu.ng 

Tel: +234-813-972-0375 
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